
 

NEWSLETTER 

HINDLEY JUNIOR AND INFANT SCHOOL 

FRIDAY 5TH OCTOBER 2018 

HELLO EVERYONE 

Hello everyone, I can’t believe it’s October already! 

Your children have been simply amazing. Special men-

 on to our wonderful Early Years children, it feels like 

they’ve  been  here forever! 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 

On Thursday 18th October, we will be having our Halloween Discos for EY, KS1 and 

KS2. The  mes are as follows: 

EY and KS1: 4:30pm un l 5:30pm. 

KS2: 6:00pm un l 7:00pm.  
 

Tickets are on sale a2er school outside the Year 6 class-

room un l Friday 12th October and cost £2 each. Children 

will be provided with a drink and a snack so please ensure 

that when you purchase a  cket, you inform us of any die-

tary requirements or allergies. We are looking forward to 

seeing the children there in their fabulous costumes! 

PARENTS MEETINGS 

Last week you will have received a le9er regarding Parents’ Evening (Monday 8th 

October and Tuesday 9th October). This is an important mee ng to ensure your 

children have a fantas c year at school. We look forward to seeing you. 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHS 

The deadline for handing in photograph orders has been 

extended to Wednesday 10th October. Please be aware we 

will not be able to accept any further payments or orders 

a2er this date.  



 

CLASS DOJO 

Most of you will be aware that we have a school 

app called ‘Class Dojo’. It is a brilliant snap shot 

into your child’s learning but we also use it to 

post useful informa on. 

We use it to post photos, get in touch with par-

ents quickly and to share informa on about 

events taking place at school. 

If you haven’t signed up and want more infor-

ma on regarding ‘Class Dojo’ please have a 

quick chat with your child’s class teacher  at the 

end of the school day! 

THANK YOU 

We raised £102.76 for Macmillan Can-

cer Support at our recent coffee 

morning. Thank you for all your dona-

 ons and support.     

...AND FINALLY 

Well everyone, I wanted to thank you all for such a wonderfully posi ve start to the term.  

We are so lucky to have your children in our school and your support too. Kind regards, 

Mrs Nash 

SNACK SHACK 

Our Snack Shack is up and running again 

selling healthy snacks at break  me.  

Gingerbread men 40p 

Raisins 20p 

Cereal bars 35p 

Drinks 20p 

DIARY DATES 

• Thursday 11th October—

Year 3 Family Assembly at 

9:05am 

• Friday 12th October—Year 3 

memorable experience 

‘Curious Cri9ers’ visit 

• Thursday 18th October—

Year 5 family assembly at 

9:05am 

• Friday 19th October—School 

closes for half term (1 week) 

FOOD SHOP 
As you may be aware, over the last few months we have been trial-

ling a ‘Pop Up Food Shop’ on a Tuesday and Friday a2er school. This 

scheme aims to reduce the amount of food wastage and provide 

affordable, fresh food to families. There has been an ini al outlay 

cost to school of £3000. The dona ons we receive will offset these 

costs. Please support the Food Shop if you would like us to con nue 

providing it to parents.  


